
 
 

 
 

To 

the Member Federations 
 
 

Basle, 6 July 2010 
 
 
Handball at School 
 
 
Dear President, 
 
As you may know I presented the four-year activity plan during the last electoral Congress. 
One of the goals has been to increase the popularity of handball and to attract even more 
athletes to handball. An important aspect in this context is the position of handball as part of 
physical education at school and corresponding institutions, such as universities, in the 
different countries. The International Handball Federation is currently developing various 
concepts in order to make handball at school even more attractive, e.g. by offering special 
training measures for teachers of physical education or elaborating teaching material and 
concepts for different age categories.  
 
In order to learn about the situation in your country you are kindly requested to fill in the 
attached questionnaire to be returned to the IHF Head Office no later than ... May we 
respectfully ask you to also submit your concepts and ideas (brochures, examples for training, 
etc) in order to be included in our programme.  
 
Looking forward to hearing from you I remain 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
INTERNATIONAL HANDBALL FEDERATION 

 
Dr Hassan Moustafa 
President 
International Handball Federation 
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